ADDENDUM NO. 1

DATE: April 23, 2019

TO: All Bidders

FROM: Julie Smith Maxwell, Procurement Specialist
SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 — Pest Control Services for Knoxville

Area Transit Fleet Vehicles
BIDS TO BE OPENED: May 14, 2019, at 11:00:00 a.m. Eastern Time

This addendum is being published to respond to questions asked by a potential bidder regarding
the above-referenced Invitation to Bid. This addendum becomes a part of the Contract
Document and modifies the original specifications as noted.

Question 1: Does the service for the monthly have to be on a Sunday? If the service can be on
any other day what time of day would be preferred?

Response: Yes. Preventative treatment is only permitted on Sunday because that is only
day the majority of the fleet is not in use. Additionally, the few vehicles in service on Sunday

return to the lot by 8:30 pm, which is much earlier than any other day of the week.

Question 2: It states that vendor must respond within an hour of notice. Does this mean by call
or needs to be on property within an hour?

Response; The vendor must be on site within an hour. Any bus taken out of service must
be quickly turned around in order to meet bus service demands.

Question 3: How many vehicles will be able to be treated at one visit?
Response: All vehicles will be available on Sunday. Approximately fourteen (14)

vehicles, which are used for service on Sunday, will not be available until later in the evening.
These vehicles are typically made available after 8:30pm.
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